
To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to recommend Noah Meduvsky, who has been a student of mine in 

both my C++ 1 course (ITCS 2530) and C++ 2 (ITCS 2550). He received a 4.0 in the first 

course and he is currently earning a 4.0 in the second.  His combination of always 

wanting to better understand difficult concepts and their application was encouraging 

for himself and the other students in the class.  

As a former software development employee of General Dynamics in the late 1980’s, as 

well as being a University and College Computer Science Professor for several years, I 

understand the job responsibilities of software development work and Noah has what it 

takes to do well in that role. 

I am confident Noah will continue to display the same commitment and diligence in 

everything he does. His work ethic, positive attitude, and the belief that he can always 

improve is essential to being a good software developer. Again, I highly recommend 

Noah for any software development opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
George Schleis, PhD 
schleisg@macomb.erdu 
Professor IT – Programming 

Macomb Community College 
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